Announcements for 3.15.20

Believe Series | Books are still available for $10 in the atrium.

If you have a group of friends who would like to dive deeper into the messages
you're receiving on Sundays during Believe, stop by our Journey Groups table in the
atrium today! We have all the resources you need to have discussions which will
make our Believe series more impactful.

March 22: Baptism Class | If you have recently become a Christ follower or have not
expressed your faith publicly, we invite you to participate in baptism on Sunday,
March 29. We ask that anyone who wishes to be baptized, please attend a Baptism
Class on March 22 at 9:00am, 10:45am, or 12:30pm in the Blue Room of the atrium.
No registration needed for this class. If your child is in the 5+ grade or under, please
call the church office (803.279.1555) to make an appointment to meet with our
children’s pastor.

March 28: Place to Dream | We are partnering with the Family Y to provide for
children without beds in local public housing communities. Join us in building beds
and placing them in a child's room on Saturday, March 28, 9am-12pm. Sign up on the
TrueNorth app or Events tab at truenorthchurch.com.

March 30: Discover TrueNorth | If you want to learn more about TrueNorth Church,
what we believe, and how you can get involved, we invite you to attend Discover
TrueNorth, Monday, March 30 at 6:30pm in the TrueKidz building. Dinner will be
provided, as well as childcare for children 11 and under. Register on the TrueNorth
app or website by March 25.

April 11 & 12: Easter at TrueNorth | Save the dates! We will have four identical
Easter services. Join us Saturday, April 11 at 6pm or Sunday, April 12 at 8am, 10am, or
12pm. Don’t forget to invite your friends and family!

April 24: TNC Cup | Save the date! The next TNC Cup Golf Tournament will be
Friday, April 24. More details and registration coming soon.

June 5-15: Middle East Mission Trip | This team will offer English at multiple schools
for children and adults, as well as training for teachers. We have the opportunity to
build relationships with the students, teachers and their families. No skills are needed
and training is provided, so everyone is encouraged to apply. Trip information can be
found on the TrueNorth app or website. Applications are closing soon!



